
Deadline Extension for Farm to School Proposals 

 

In order to accommodate applicants and potential applicants to the Farm to School Competitive 

Grants Program the application period is being reopened beginning on October 26, 2015.   

All proposals must be submitted through the Grants Gateway by 4:30 pm on 

Monday, November 2.  Late proposals cannot be accepted.   

Proposals that were in process and/or proposals that were submitted after the original deadline 

may be submitted.  New proposals that were not in process may be submitted.  Proposals that 

were submitted may be revised and resubmitted if the applicant would like to make revisions to 

the proposal that was submitted. 

Questions on this process may be directed to Meg.Mccabe@agriculture.ny.gov. 
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